
December 2022

MERRY AND BRIGHT!

However you're planning to spend the holidays, we hope you all
have time to relax as we say goodbye to 2022! We are looking
forward to celebrating the holidays with each other and with loved
ones. 

What are you looking forward to? Are you looking for a great
partnership and high-quality manufacturing services in 2023? If so,
we’ve got you covered! Let’s chat! >

KEP IS THE RIGHT SIZE

Most firms report that they experience at least a 15% decrease in
the total cost by hiring another party to offer their services or
produce goods. 
 
What does the Right Size look like at KEP? It’s a great team of
experienced assemblers who understand the nuanced demands of
different industries – from food and beverage to sports, leisure, and
medical.
 
Learn more about why KEP is the right size for your assembly
services > 

THE GIFTS THAT KEEP GIVING

We can't say goodbye to 2022 without giving a shout-out to an
amazing group of KEP team members who are celebrating
anniversaries this month! Congratulations to Carlos Johnson for
celebrating 25 years with KEP! Mark Agee and Willie Nelson are
both celebrating 16 years on our team and we couldn’t be more
thankful. And finally, congratulations to Heather Burrier and
Stephanie Alvarado for finishing one full year at KEP!
 

Keep reading to see our full list of December anniversaries! >

CATCHING EVERY LITTLE DETAIL

Meet June Airwyke! June has been with KEP for 34 years and is
currently working as a Bulk Inspector at our Winesburg facility! June
loves having the opportunity to work – which is great, because we
love having her! June's advice to new employees? Give yourself
time to learn your job! 
 
Keep reading about June >

CONGRATULATIONS KAYLA!

We are happy to share about the perseverance and bravery of our
very own Kayla Hamlin! Many KEP employees know and love
Kayla, but what they might not know is that she just recently
received a driver’s license for the first time.
 
Read more about Kayla's brave determination > 

STAY IN THE LOOP!

Follow us on LinkedIn and Facebook to get the latest KEP news
and stories throughout the month!

LinkedIn Facebook

See previous newsletters and subscribe to stay up-to-date. |
www.kentelastomer.com/newsletter-archive/
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